Parents, 

As you know, our recent tournament victory has qualified us for the National AAU Tournament in Orlando, FL this coming July.  This tournament is an excellent showcase for our players and an opportunity we do not want to pass up.  In order to reduce the expenses we will be running a fundraiser during the next few weeks.  The information for the Butter Braid Pastry Fundraiser is listed below.  We are asking each player to sell at least 25 items to reduce the overall cost of the trip.  I have sold these for other teams in the past and it has been a hit!  The funds raised from the sale will cover lodging expenses for the boys.  

Good luck!

Starting Date:  May 22
Ending Date:  June 16 

Delivery Date:  July 6 – Bring a cooler to practice!
Goal:  25 Items
Coach Dan
